

For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

By email to: manstonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

16 November 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to the Secretary of State's letter dated 21st October 2021, regarding the Consultation on the Independent Aviation Assessor's Draft Report and representations received on the Statement of Matters for the re-determination of the Application by RiverOak Strategic Partners Limited ("the Applicant") for an Order granting Development Consent for the reopening and development of Manston Airport in Kent.

Please refer to our previous letter dated the 9th July 2021 and representations submitted as part of the Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project examination process in relation to this current consultation.

The Council would ask the Secretary of State to take these matters into account when re-determining this application.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Ash Ashbee Leader of Thanet District Council

Councillor Ash Ashbee Leader of Thanet District Council Thanet District Council PO Box 9

